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ATTENTION HOME HEALTH PROVIDERS
RECOVERY OF OVERPAYMENTS MADE ON THE 11/10/15 RA

A problem was encountered during claims processing, and some home health claims billed with
appropriate modifiers were not processed correctly on the 11/10/15 RA.
Impacted claims were overpaid at the non-modified rate. The processing problem has been

corrected, and all affected claims are being systematically adjusted on the RA of 11/24/15 to
recover the overpayments.

No action is required by providers, and we apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.

If you have questions about the contents of this RA, you may contact Molina Provider Relations at
1-800-473-2783
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